
Dear valued supporters of the Virgin Islands Children's Museum,

We are thrilled to share with you the exciting news that the VICM is embarking on a holiday season

filled with art exploration activities for children and families both inside and outside the museum

doors. Thanks to your generous donations and ongoing support, we are able to continue offering

engaging arts and humanities projects that inspire creativity and learning in our young visitors.

Throughout the holiday season, we will be leading art

and humanities projects during our Toddler Tuesday and

Teen Time programming, providing opportunities for

children of all ages to express themselves through

various artistic mediums. Additionally, we are excited to

announce that we will be hosting High Schoolers

Read-Aloud and craft time with the Eudora Kean Rays

Book Club, as well as Chanukah storytime and crafts

with Rabbi Margolis.

In addition to our in-house programming, we will also

be participating in outreach events such as the Tillet

Garden's Holiday Bazaar and the Sib's Christmas Bazaar, where children will have the opportunity to

color, craft, practice scissor skills, and paste to decorate paper Christmas trees, Chanukah menorahs,

and Kwanzaa Mishumaa Saba candles. These events

provide a wonderful opportunity for children to engage

in hands-on art activities and connect with their

community in a meaningful way.

We are incredibly grateful for your continued support of

our ongoing Art Exploration Global Giving

CampaignArt Exploration Campaign #49363, which

allows us to provide these enriching experiences for

children and families in our community. Your generosity

truly makes a difference in the lives of those we serve,

and we are honored to have you as part of our VICM

family.

Thank you for your dedication to our mission and for your ongoing commitment to the Virgin Islands

Children's Museum. We look forward to sharing more updates with you as we continue to inspire

creativity and learning through art exploration.

Warm regards,

Virgin Islands Children's Museum Team

P.O. Box 304457, St Thomas, VI 00803

www.vichildrensmuseum.org

vichildrensmuseum@gmail.com


